
200 South 5th Street, Room 2200 
Minneapolis, MN 55402 

www.centurylink.com 

Jason D. Topp 
Senior Counsel - Regulatory 

(651) 312-5364

June 27, 2018 

Patricia Van Gerpen, Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
500 East Capitol Avenue 
Pierre, SD 57501 

Re: In the Matter of Qwest Corporation dba CenturyLink QC's Petition for 
Approval of Revisions to its Performance Assurance Plan 
Docket No. TC13-111

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 

Enclosed for filing are the modified South Dakota CLEC-specific payment and 
performance reports for April 2018 and Request for Confidential Treatment of Information 
regarding the above-referenced matter.   

Please call me if you have any questions in this regard.

Very truly yours, 

Jason D. Topp 

JDT/bardm 

Enclosures 



CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

 I hereby certify that true and correct copies of the foregoing, South Dakota CLEC-

specific payment and performance reports and Request for Confidential Treatment of 

Information, were delivered electronically this 27th day of June, 2018, to the following: 

 

Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen 

Executive Director 

South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 

500 East Capitol Avenue 

Pierre, SD 57501 

patty.vangerpen@state.sd.us 

 

Mr. Jason Topp 

CenturyLink 

200 South Fifth Street, Room 2200 

Minneapolis, MN 55402 

Jason.topp@centurylink.com 

 

Ms. Amanda Reiss 

Staff Attorney 

South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 

500 East Capitol Avenue 

Pierre, SD 57501 

amanda.reiss@state.sd.us 

Mr. Eric Paulson 

Staff Analyst 

South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 

500 East Capitol Avenue 

Pierre, SD 57501 

eric.paulson@state.sd.us 

 

 

01~U)~~ 
Dianne Barthel 
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